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	Ref:


Tel:

Fax:
	TSB Circular 121
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+41 22 730 5893
+41 22 730 5853
	- To Administrations of Member States of 
   the Union;

- To ITU-T Sector Members;

- To ITU-T Associates;

- To Universities and Academies


	E-mail:
	tsbuni@itu.int 
	Copy:

-
To the Chairmen and Vice-Chairmen of ITU-T Study Groups;
-
To the Director of the Telecommunication Development Bureau;

-
To the Director of the Radiocommunication Bureau




	Subject:
	Consultation meeting on cooperation between 
ITU-T and Universities

Geneva, 18 and 19 January 2007


Dear Sir/Madam,

1 The ITU-T has always recognized the importance that Academia has in shaping the Information and Communications technologies and services of today and wishes to strengthen the relationship it has with Universities. 
The important role of education at the core of human progress, endeavour and well-being, as well as the valuable contribution to the information society by universities and academies have been widely recognized by the World Summit of Information Society (WSIS).
With this in mind we have consulted professors who attended ITU-T meetings in Geneva and we received some replies and proposals, all are positive. For further information please see http://www.itu.int/ITU-T/cooperation/universities/index.html. 

Following this exchange, I would like to inform you that a consultation meeting on cooperation between ITU-T and Universities will take place at ITU headquarters, Geneva, from 18 to 19 January 2007 inclusive. The scope of this meeting will be to explore ways to improve cooperation between the ITU standardization sector and the academic and scientific communities, and in particular, to encourage a more active participation from Universities in ITU standardization activities.
The meeting will open at 09:30 hours on the first day. Participants registration will start at 08:30 hours. Please note that, as from 1 January 2006, all participants must register via the Montbrillant entrance of ITU Headquarters. Detailed information concerning the meeting rooms will be displayed on screens at the entrances to ITU headquarters.

2
Discussions will be held in English only.

3
Participation is open to ITU Member States, Sector Members and Associates, and to professors and representatives from universities of a country which is a member of ITU who wishes to contribute to the work.  ITU-T Members are also invited to assist in this initiative by getting in touch the universities with whom they have contacts.  The meeting is free of charge but no fellowships will be granted. 

4
The main topics of this meeting, as I could summarize from my consultations up to date, will include:

· Better involvement of universities in the standardization process

· Future seeds for standardization

· Hurdles
· Proposals
· Expectations from universities

· Assistance to the educational process
· Internship with ITU-T Members
· Possible initiatives

· Publication of an ITU-T technical journal

· Possible creation of a platform for Universities within ITU-T
· Other topics of common interest
A draft agenda will be prepared in due time and posted on the ITU-T website. Please check the website for further updates.
Written inputs are invited. Please send your contributions to 

Mr. Seiichi Tsugawa

Project Coordinator

TSB

Tel: +41 22 730 5893

Fax: +41 22 730 5853

Email: tsbuni@itu.int 
5
The results of this consultation will be presented to the next TSAG in February 2007.
6
Information relating to the meeting will be available on the ITU-T website at the following address: http://www.itu.int/ITU-T/cooperation/universities/index.html.

7
Wireless LAN facilities are available for use by delegates in the ITU main conference room areas and in the CICG (Geneva International Conference Centre) building. Wired network access continues to be available in the ITU Montbrillant building. Detailed information is available on the ITU-T website (http://www.itu.int/ITU-T/edh/faqs-support.html).

8
For your convenience, a hotel confirmation form is enclosed as Annex 1 (see http://www.itu.int/travel/accommodations.asp for the list of hotels).

9
To enable TSB to make the necessary arrangements concerning the organization of the workshop, I should be grateful if you would send to TSB the registration form in Annex 2, duly completed (one per participant) by fax (+41 22 730 5853), by e-mail (tsbreg@itu.int) or via the on-line form at http://www.itu.int/ITU-T/cooperation/universities/

 HYPERLINK "http://www.itu.int/ITU-T/......./registration.html" 
registration.html , as soon as possible, but not later than 4 January 2007.

10
We would remind you that citizens of some countries are required to obtain a visa in order to enter and spend time in Switzerland. Where this is the case, the visa must be requested and obtained from the office (embassy or consulate) representing Switzerland in your country or, if there is no such office in your country, from the one that is closest to the country of departure.


If problems are encountered by ITU Member States, Sector Members, Associates, professors or representatives of Universities, and at the official request made by them to TSB, ITU can approach the competent Swiss authorities in order to facilitate delivery of the visa. Visa requests should in such cases be made by official letter from the administration or company you represent. This letter must specify your name, function and date of birth, as well as the number and dates of issue and expiry of your passport. It must be accompanied by a photocopy of the personal details pages of your passport and by the completed registration form and must be sent to TSB by fax (+41 22 730 5853) or e-mail message (tsbreg@itu.int), bearing the words “visa request”. Please note that ITU needs at least one week to process the various documents required for the delivery of a visa.  Please also note that ITU can assist only representatives of ITU Member States, ITU Sector Members or ITU Associates.
Yours faithfully,

H. Zhao
Director of the Telecommunication
Standardization Bureau

Annexes: 2
ANNEX 1
(to TSB Circular 121)

	This confirmation form should be sent direct to the hotel of your choice
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TELECOMMUNICATION STANDARDIZATION SECTOR


Meeting        --------------------------------------   from    -------------------------  to ----------------------- in Geneva

Confirmation of the reservation made on (date) --------------------------  with (hotel)   --------------------------------
at the ITU preferential tariff 
------------ single/double room(s)

arriving on (date)-----------------------------  at (time)  ------------- departing on (date)--------------------------------

Family name    -------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
First name        ------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Address            ------------------------------------------------------------------------        Tel: -------------------------------
-----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------         Fax: -------------------------------
-----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------      E-mail: ------------------------------
Credit card to guarantee this reservation:        AX/VISA/DINERS/EC  (or other) -----------------------------------
No. --------------------------------------------------------         valid until        ------------------------------------------------

Date ------------------------------------------------------      Signature        ---------------------------------------------------
ANNEX 2
 (to TSB Circular 121)
	ITU-TSB
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ITU-T and Universities
Geneva, 18-19 January 2007
	

	

	REGISTRATION FORM

	
To be returned to TSB by fax (+41 22 730 5853) or e-mail (tsbreg@itu.int) by 
4 January 2007

	


	 FORMCHECKBOX 
 Mr    FORMCHECKBOX 
 Mrs     FORMCHECKBOX 
 Ms    FORMCHECKBOX 
 Miss
	
	 FORMCHECKBOX 

Administration of ITU Member State

	
	
	

	____________________________________________
Family name
	
	 FORMCHECKBOX 

ITU Sector Member

	
	
	

	
	
	 FORMCHECKBOX 

ITU Associate

	____________________________________________
First name
	
	

	
	
	 FORMCHECKBOX 

Non-Member

	
	
	

	

	Name and full address of administration or organization:

	______________________________________________
	Tel: _____________________________________________

	______________________________________________
	

	______________________________________________
	Fax :_____________________________________________

	_________________________________________
	E-mail : _________________________________________

	

	

	Hotel :

	________________________________________________
	Tel. : _______________________________________

	
	

	

	Date: ___________________________
	Signature: ______________________________________
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